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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Administration 
Office of Procurement and Property 
Management 
 

 

 

Actuarial Services 
IRFP 02-119-22 

Amendment Four 
June 9, 2022 

This amendment is being issued to address questions and answers. 
 
Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the IRFP terms and conditions referenced in this 
amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the IRFP remain the same. 
 
 
Procurement Officer Name: Kyle Skeek   
Title: Procurement Specialist 1                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Email: doa.oppm.procurement@alaska.gov 
   
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 
   
                                                 DATE 
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Questions submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 

 
Question 1:   What was the reason for the reissue of the IRFP?  

 
Answer:  The reason for the reissue of the IRFP is to highlight SEC. 1.04 PRIOR EXPERIENCE MANDATORY 

REQUIREMENTS. 

               
Question 2:   Has the scope of work changed since the initial IRFP? 

 
Answer:  The scope of work has not changed since the initial IRFP. 

               
 


